
August 15, 2021 
 
Members of the Ohio association of Orthodontists, 

After a long delay in “in-person” meetings, the Ohio Association of Orthodontists will be having 
their annual business meeting/luncheon in conjunction with the Cleveland Society of 
Orthodontists’ fall C.E. session.  The meeting will be held on September 24 and lunch will be 
provided by the Ohio Association of Orthodontists for those who attend the business 
meeting.  Please plan to attend this meeting, if possible, as your voice can help give direction to 
programs and services you feel most needed. Information regarding the C.E. lectures, schedule, 
and registration can be found on the CSO website at: csoonline.org.   

Sincerely, 

Thomas J. Robinson 
Ohio Director to GLAO 
 


